
From: DJ McCready   
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 6:01 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola 
<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; 
Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench 
<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David West 
<david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; 
Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Mayor 
 
 
It is my sincere belief that a byelection be held for the position of mayor. To save funds, 
a mail-in or online vote can be held with the possibility for those unable to vote that way 
they be able to visit the City Clerk's Office in order to voteat a poll. 
 
Dr. D.J. McCready 
306-50 Baif Blvd. 
Richmond Hill L4C 5L1 
 


